
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Genesee County Legislature will hold a public 

hearing on the submission of an application for Community Development Block Grant 

funding from the New York State Office of Community Renewal to provide financing to 

assist in the development of a production facility by La Fermiere Inc. in the Genesee 

Valley Agri-Business Park within the Town of Batavia.  More detailed information 

regarding the project will be presented at the hearing. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public hearing will be held at the Old Courthouse, 

7 Main Street, Batavia, NY and via Zoom Video Conference on the 27th day of April, 

2022 at 5:30 pm. Written comments will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. on April 27, 2022 and 

may  be submitted to Lisa Casey, Legislature Clerk, Old Courthouse, 7 Main Street, 

Batavia, New York 14020. Contact the Legislature Clerk for the Zoom link. All interested 

persons will be heard.  The hearing location is accessible to persons with disabilities. 

Those with hearing impairments, or those in need of translation from English, please 

contact the Legislature Clerk at 585-344-2550 ext. 2202, at least one week in advance of 

the hearing date to allow for necessary arrangements.   

 

Lisa Casey, Clerk 

Genesee Co. Legislature 

April 13, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


